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SRCD Signs on to The Census Project Letter
for Increased Funding for the Census Bureau
in FY2021

The Society for Research Child Development (SRCD) joins The Census Project in urging congress to support

additional funding for the Census Bureau during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

DOWNLOAD A PDF OF THE LETTER
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